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09/04/2025  12:32:002025/1301/P OBJ Ms K Miller This is not a good idea for cantelows park. A huge part of the park has already been lost to a pay 

to play football pitch and a building that doesnt serve for much. Building yet another structure 

that not only takes more space away from the park area and existing sandpit, it also adds to the 

lack of actual space available to the local community. 

It also seems that cantelows park is becoming an extension of Camden School for Girls who I 

am sure will use the padel pitch as they do the football pitch and scateboarding area.Why should 

the local community sacrifice more common ground/communal space to serve a limited few. 

There are many many other places this could be built.

It seems to me that cantelows park is shrinking bit by bit and becoming a pay to use facilty rather 

than an open green space for all to enjoy.

29 Oseney 

Crescent

nw52at

09/04/2025  09:52:362025/1301/P OBJ Victoria Legrove I strongly object to the proposed padel court in Cantelowes Gardens.

This is the worst location that could have been selected as it is the area used most by families, 

picnicking, playing in the sandpit, parents keeping an eye on children in the play area etc.  A 

court here will ruin that connectivity  of the space and users.

Green space is a precious resource in our ever growing city, with new housing providing little or 

new outside space which is why I believe Cantelowes Gardens should maintain as an open 

space for use by all of the community.  Please do not reduce and ruin it by imposing a court 

which will be used by few in a key location currently used by many.

6 Falkland Road

London

NW5 2PT
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